
The newbie slope and the sled hill of the
ski hill are available!
Starting from Wednesday, 7 December, 15.00 o’clock, the newbie ski slope, and for the smallest lovers of winter joys also the sled hill of the ski

hill “Lemberga hūte” will be open.
Opening hours:

• On working days from 15.00-21.00;

• On Saturdays, Sundays from 11.00-21.00; 11.00-21.00.

Previous reservation for the ski hill is not required. Also previous reservation for the sled hill is not required; however, only the free sleds available on site can be used.

We call the visitors to be responsible and take care of safe entertainment, observing the rules of procedure of the ski hill. On the sled hill, the on foot movement shall take place along the hill

edge, not obstructing those who slide downhill on their sleds. The order on the sled hill is supervised by instructors; however, adults are called to be observant and not to leave their children

unattended on the hill.

The up-to-date information about the ski hill, as well as information about the service prices is available on the homepage www.lembergahute.lv. On the homepage, you can also take a look at

the hill through a webcam. Please, follow the latest information also on the social network accounts of the Olympic Centre “Ventspils” and the ski hill “Lemberga hūte”.

Also services of skiing and snowboarding instructors will be available on the hill. Phone number of Ventspils Ski and Snowboard School: 22009275.

Awaiting the winter season, all equipment is prepared on the ski hill, servicing of skis and snowboards is available, and also gift cards can be acquired on site.

You are welcome at the ski hill!

http://www.lembergahute.lv

